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10thNovember 2016

To Dr Hongmei Shen
Dr Honghui Wang
Prof Haoxing Pei
Prof Chao Jing
English Department, College of Foreign Languages,
Jilin University
No.2699 Qianjin Street
Changchun City
P.R.China 130012

Dear Colleagues

We are delighted that you intend to visit us in February 2017. Our teaching
resumes again after the Christmas break and first-semester examination period on
30" January 2017. Welcome to visit Queen’s University Belfast from 1 February to
28 February.

We will be happy to organize a programme that includes class-room
observation, tour of facilities and research meetings with appropriate staff from the
School, and look forward to receiving further details from you on the specific areas
you would like to discuss during your visit with us.

I am very much looking forward to welcoming you to the School of Arts,

English and Languages at Queen’s University.

Yours faithfully Ak -

David Johnston

Professor of Translation Studies
Convenor of the MA in Translation
Director of Internationalisation
d.johnston@gqub.ac.uk




